
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
For more information, contact: 
262-770-5189 
Info@FoxconnRacineCounty.com 

LOCAL LEADERS CELEBRATE OPPORTUNITIES FOR LOCAL CONTRACTORS, START OF 
BIDDING PROCESS FOR FOXCONN’S GEN6 FABRICATION FACILITY  

 
Mount Pleasant, Wis. – March 28, 2019 – The following statement was issued today regarding the 
award of bids to Wisconsin contractors and upcoming information sessions for the advanced 
manufacturing campus phase of the Wisconn Valley Science & Technology Park by Racine County 
Executive Jonathan Delagrave, Village of Mount Pleasant President David DeGroot and RCEDC 
Executive Director Jenny Trick: 
 

“Today’s announcement is another significant step forward toward LCD displays being 
manufactured right here in Racine County. To-date, Foxconn and Gilbane | Exyte have more 
than delivered on their commitment to putting ‘Wisconsin First’ in hiring contractors for work 
related to Wisconn Valley Science & Technology Park. We look forward to the opportunities 
the additional bid packages and information sessions will provide for even more Racine County 
and Wisconsin contractors to play a role in this transformative project.” 
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https://www.wisconnvalleycenter.com/bid-package-3a-3b-awards/
https://www.wisconnvalleycenter.com/bid-package-3a-3b-awards/

